
Report on Add-on Course on 'Sustainable Development 

The Department of Environmental Science conducted an Add-on Course on 
"Sustainable Development" from 4h April 2022 to 25h April 2022 (on weekdays 
only) from 2:00 pm to 4:00 pm. Mrs. Meeta Bala briefed the students on objectives, 
COurse structure, schedule, resource persons, tests, attendance, feedback, 

certificates, and outcomes. 208 students enrolled, with 188 completing the course. 

All resource persons delivered lectures as scheduled. Dr. Minakshi Chakraborty, 

Principal, Dr. John Breakmas Tirkey, 1QAC coordinator, and Mrs. Pampi Talukdar, 

SACT, Department of Environmental Sciences addressed students during the 

valedictory session on April 25, 2022, where students also provided feedback. 
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